
 

 

 
 
September 22, 2018 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Listing Compliance Department 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Scrip Symbol: GALAXYSURF 

BSE Limited, 
Listing Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 540935 

 
Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30(6) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
In continuation of our letter dated September 16, 2018 to the stock exchanges, we hereby inform you 
that we have received a communication dated September 21, 2018 from MPCB informing the 
withdrawal of closure direction issued by it and the matter stands resolved. 
 
This is for your records and information.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Galaxy Surfactants Limited 
 
 
Niranjan Ketkar 
Company Secretary 
M. No. A - 20002 
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